
From: Brown, Todd (CMG-Boston) 	
Sent: Tuesday, April 16, 2024 7:31:25 PM	
To: !CMG - Boston TV All (CMG-Boston) 	
Cc: Turnbull, Misti (CMG-Atlanta) ; Pittman, Marian (CMG-Atlanta) 	
Subject: Sarah Burgess
 
Team,	

We held a couple of meetings to within the newsroom so you might already 
be aware, but I did want to send a formal announcement. It is with mixed 
emotions that I announce the resignation of News Director Sarah Burgess.	
 	
Sarah came to the station in 2005, first working on the I team, then Managing 
Editor and finally in 2018 was promoted to Boston 25 News Director. As News 
Director, she managed the team through COVID, a Cyber event and countless 
news events. I have always appreciated her unwavering commitment, work 
ethic, professionalism, and her passion for good journalism.	
 	
While we are sad to see Sarah leave, we are also excited for her as she 
embarks on a new chapter. Sarah’s last day will be this Friday, April 19th. If you 
have a chance stop by her office to bid, her farewell.	
 	
We have already started the search for a News Director and hope to have a 
hire soon. In the meantime, Misti Turnbull will be our interim News Director 
during this time of transition, and I will announce her schedule soon.	
 	
 	
Todd Brown | Vice President/General Manager       	
Boston25 – WFXT, Cox Media Group	
25 Fox Drive | Dedham, MA 02027	


